Weeley Residents Association Report April 2025
Good evening 
We have had a busy month getting ready for the AGM on the 26th April.
Thankyou to Christine Hamilton and Peter Harris who will be counting our votes on the night.

Our Monthly events are well attended 
Walking football 
Knit and natter 
And coffee morning
We are struggling with games afternoon, and are unsure what to do to bring the numbers up. However all our activities are put on for the community and if only 1 attends and that person leaves after enjoying themselves we are happy.

We held a quiz night on the 29th March which was well attended.  We have two helpers who compile the questions, and make it fun for everyone.

We have a talk on the 28th April from the SSAFA which is a Armed Forces Charity. 

The next events coming up are
Romford Dogs, who are putting on a VE day special
And Race night held in the hall, this is always a entertaining evening.

We have a few trips booked in for the rest of the year, Hunstanton, Thursford Christmas Spectacular, Ideal Home Christmas show to name a few. We have already started thinking about 2026.

We are also looking to put something on for the children in the summer holidays.  

We have a busy time ahead of us and we hope the community will continue to support us.

This ends my report 
Angela whittaker WRA Chair 

